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1. Welcome and Introductions
Jen opened the meeting by welcoming everybody and introductions were made.
2.
Apologies for absence

Apologies for absence were received as above.

3.
Notes of the last meeting (22nd November 2006)

The minutes were agreed as a true record by those present and signed by JW.

4. Matters arising not on the agenda
None

Influencing

5. Report back from C&YPTB
LC gave a verbal report from the C&YPTB meeting.  Report attached with these minutes.

A written report from MW was handed out (copy attached)

VC will do a tri fold leaflet for forum to go out as far as possible (including WCC)

CH picked up on Children disabilities issues and wanted it put on record that the work she had done in a previous project is recognised.

6.  Report back from the sub group – Engaging with the Voluntary Sector
VC and LC have a short verbal report on the sub group.  It was felt that the group had achieved what it set out to do and that it would be good to resurrect the group again in the future for separate topics.  A written report will go to JD to inform the findings to the Trust Board 

Workforce Development

7. Report on consultation of white paper on “Looked after Children”
LC gave a report on the meeting attended by her and William Snow in Dorchester.  We will not hear back on Consultation until Jan 2008 – (consultation ended Jan 07) a corporate parenting board of Wiltshire are setting up selected member’s seminar on 5th Feb.  Jimmy Doyle is heading this up.  CG suggested a rep from the Vol Sector Forum should attend.

8.
Presentation from Jan Wilson – leaflet “Shared Processes”
JW gave a presentation on the “Shared Processes” and reminded everyone about the jargon and acronyms that were being used.  She also spoke about  the ‘Make it Happen’ leaflet (copies available on request) and reminded those present about how useful it is.  She spoke about CAF and info sharing index.

Consultation and Voice

9. Carousel Exercise
This is to be moved forward to next meeting due to a lack of numbers.

10. Giving the Forum an Identity and 11. Report from Development Worker
VC gave a verbal report.  

Information about the C&FVAF is now live on the Kennet Community Web; it will be going live for the rest of the county at the end of the week.  www.wiltshirecommunityweb.org.

Request a statement of what we do.  BD suggested we get an “outside” person to look at what we do as they are not closely linked to forum.

CT suggested her daughter, Louise, may be able to help – she will ask her and get back to VC.  VC will give her a brief and ask her to come up with several ideas.  ACTION:  VC to talk to MW to see if we have any money in the budge to pay for this.

VC showed the forum leaflets – comments were received.

Peter Fanshaw leaflet was discussed, any comments to be given to Peter ASAP.  

Hidden Harm – Pick up bits relevant to own organisation and comment.
Promoting Issues
12. Information Share
CG asked LC to say WCC is putting in paper this week re:  Single Council – if consultation – opportunity for Vol Sector to be involved.  
Was a concern of forum that a unitary council was very good but a could be a good cover to cuts costs in the  process 

Caroline Tadhunter -  spoke about her new role as CSWW development worker – 2 year post.  The remit is to raise awareness of unpaid carers needs.
SPLASH – 4 projects over half term – details on website.

Belinda Chandler – Healthy eating project in March.

RNI – Children’s Centres Services

13. AOB
Re-election of one of the officers – MW has agreed to stand down.

Date to be back 2 weeks

Voting by email or at the next meeting (1st item)

14. Date of next meeting
Monday 5th March 2007 at Devizes Bowles Club
